

Learning for Life, Anchored in Christ

Hi Everyone,

WOW, the Summer holidays are here already. This year seems to have flown by and with so many wonderful activities, opportunities and showcases that have happened throughout the year, it's no surprise. It has been a fantastic year and the children have once again outdone themselves with all their hard work, commitment and dedication to achieve their best and share the values that we hold dear in our school. I would like to thank you, their parents, for all the ongoing support you give your children and the school and together we will continue to give the children every opportunity to be the very best them they can be. We are saving goodbye to some staff members this year who are off to broaden their horizons: Miss Doal, Miss Groom, Miss Hughes, Miss Begum and Miss Suwanpatra. All at St Clement's would like to thank them for their hard work and dedication over the time they have been with us and wish them good luck in their new roles. We will have some new faces joining us in September all keen and ready to inspire our pupils. Miss Chidler-Y1, Miss Morsely-Y2, Miss Khatun-Y3, Miss Clarke-Dixon- Y4 and Mr Welch-Y5. Mrs Price, Miss Tsang, Mrs Nizamis, Mrs Fox and Mrs Harris, as well as all our hardworking support staff will also return next year. From all the staff at St.Clement's, we



Safeguarding



We know at the Academy we are a source of information, support and guidance for families. As we will be closed over the Summer holidays below is a list of contact numbers that families may find useful. Enjoy your break and stay safe.

NHS: 111 - Advice and Support

101:Contact the Police to report a crime or concern.

CrimeStoppers: -0800 555 111 100% anonymous, always Childline:-0800 1111

Nechells P.O.D:- 0121 681 2173 28 Oliver Street. Nechells B7 4NX

free@last:-0121 327 5959 49 Nechells Park Road

Holford Drive Sports HUB - Free Holiday Club

0121 356 0622 / 07375126909

Birmingham and Solihull Women's Aid:-0808 800

0028

Ryland House, Bristol Street, B5 7AA info@bswaid.org

Aston and Nechells Food Bank-07384 213621 or 0121 359 0801

St Matthew's Church, 63 Wardlow Road, Nechells Birmingham Children's Trust:-0121 303 1888 Birmingham School Admissions:-0121 303 1888 Birmingham Homeless Team-0121 303 1111

Homeless Service B2 2RG

housingoptions@birmingham.gov.uk

Birmingham Healthy Minds: 0800 953 0045 Samaritans: Freephone 116 123 - open 24 hours

Head Teacher: Miss Shryane Assistant Head Teacher: Mrs. Nizamis Assistant Head Teacher: Mrs. Fox

would like to wish you a peaceful and

relaxing Summer break and look forward

to seeing you in September. Miss Shryane



E-mail: admin@stclemce.bham.sch.uk Website: www.stclemce.bham.sch.uk

Phone: 0121-464-4652

School Blog

http://st-clements-church-ofengland-academy.j2bloggy.com/
Twitter and Instagram:

@StClem_Nechells



Butlin Street, Nechells, Birmingham, B7 5NS



School will start back on Wednesday 4th September at 8.45am.

Nursery and Reception will need to check their letter of confirmation to check which day/ hours their child will be starting on. Nursery will be 3 full days (optional 3rd afternoon)

Parents who were unable to attend the Eagle Consultancy adult learning enrolment on Wednesday 17th July we will be holding another session in September. The extra session will be held on Friday 5th September 9.15am - 11.15am. Please come along and sign up to your chosen courses. Please be aware that without enrolment you will not be able to participate in the adult learning courses. For more information please see Miss Akers.

Uniform

St Clement's uniform consists of grey or black trousers, grey or navy skirt/pinafore and a white polo shirt or shirt. The school navy cardigan or sweatshirts can be purchased from Trutex Schoolwear, Erdington High Street, B23 6SA.

Pupils are expected to wear black shoes or boots and trainers are not appropriate. Headscarves if worn should be plain black, navy or grey.

Please remember that jewellery is not allowed to be worn in school, except for a small pair of studs. This is for the health and safety of all our pupils. Nail polish should not be worn.

Important Parent Note:

From September we will be changing the **PE kit** we use in school. The expectation will be that all children wear a short sleeved navy polo shirt (collar and buttons) and plain navy or black jogging bottoms. All children are expected to wear a school PE kit to take part in lessons and other sports activities. We appreciate your cooperation with this. The polo shirts can be bought from any supermarket or on the internet— Asda sell a pack of 2 for £2.50 -£3.50. Tesco sell a pack of 3 from £3.50-£4.50.



Thank you to all the parents for supporting the Summer Fair and the Summer concerts. A good time was had by all! The children have really excelled in developing new talents. Remember if you are a parent/carer who has a talent/hobby you would like to be able to share with the children or even just come in and support an enrichment group we would love to accommodate that. If you are interested speak to Miss Akhtar or Miss Akers in September.

Farewell and Good Luck Year 6

from everyone at St.Clement's. We will miss you but we know you will all do amazing things in Secondary school.





















The Birmingham Diocesan Multi-Academy Trust is a company limited by guarantee and is registered in England and Wales: Company No 10729883. The registered office is 1, Colmore Row, Birmingham, B3 2BJ